
COLORADO RIVERFRONT COMMISSION 

683-4333 

 

Urban Trails Committee 

 

Minutes 

June 7, 2011 

 

Called to Order 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:30pm by co-chair, Julie Sabin.  Those present from the 

Committee were: 

 

  Julie Sabin  Keith Dickerson Mark Williams   

  Craig Richards Biz Collins 

 

Also present were Jody Kliska and Michele Rohrbach. 

IGA float was very successful.   

Thanked Mark for his service on the Committee and gave certificate of appreciation. 

 

Approval of Minutes – Keith/Biz.  Motion Passed.   

 

Announcements – Jocelyn to attend 6/24 RFC meeting. (Focusing on the Urban Trails Master 

Plan update and involves the whole valley and opportunities for input and RFC will be involved). 

 

Old Business – Trail signage – Doug was unable to attend. 

 

GVRTC – 2035 plan is set in place and will revisit in four year.   

 

Grand Valley Bikes – Working on Bike to Work Day of June 23
rd

 and then a Bike to Beer that 

evening at Kananah Creek.  Looking at doing a bike to movie night.  Two GVTC members (Biz 

included) will be attending a training session over in Denver put on by Bicycle Colorado. 

 

There was no further old business. 

 

New Business – Keith talked about Aspen allowing motorized ADA vehicles on their trails.  

Asked if something UTC needs to work on.  Michele said no, City/County/Fruita/Palisade/State 

Parks and Riverfront are working on the policy. 

 

 Public Comment – No public was presented. 

 

Adjournment:  Meeting adjourned at 6:00pm. 

 

 


